
 

Penn State  

College of Medicine 

Physician Assistant Program 

 Information Session 
Tuesday, March 19, 2013 

6:00 pm 

The Pennsylvania State University 

Pike Auditorium (Room 22 in the new Biobehavioral Health Building), 
University Park, PA 

Christine H. Bruce, MHSA, PA-C, program 
director, invites you to join her for an overview of 
the new Penn State Physician Assistant Program, 

which is currently being developed with an 
anticipated start date in May, 2014, and a question 

& answer period following the presentation. 
Register online at 

http://psupaprogram03192013.eventbrite.com/ 
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